
       
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church of South Hills 

and Christian Preschool 
Church Office: 412-884-3232 / office@goodshepherdpittsburgh.org 

Preschool:  412-884-5960 / preschool@goodshepherdpittsburgh.org 
Website:  https://goodshepherdpittsburgh.org/ 

 
WEEKLY TIDINGS SEPTEMBER 14, 2025 – SEPTEMBER 21, 2025 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
SERVING TODAY’S SERVICE  
 Assisting Elder: Mike Ressler 
 Communion Assistant: Mark Coleman 
 Usher: Dominic Molinari 
 Reader: Sean Thurston 
 Counters:   Louise Kratz 
 Acolyte: ----- 
 Altar Guild:  Louise Kratz, Kim Ressler, Chris Vogel, Patty Richards 

 
Please keep in your prayer for the continuing requests for members, family, and friends:, 
Kaylee (9 year old on Dialysis), Andie Keurulainen (recovery from wrist surgery), Ashley (co-
worker of Diane Johnston), Pam Spectold (blood sugar issues), Cathy, Nancy, Marian (friends 
of Pam) 
 

   

 **The many members, family and friends with long-term prayer needs will be listed in the Monthly Newsletter.** 

 
ON THE CHURCH CALENDAR THIS WEEK: 
*YR-YOUTH ROOM  FH-FELLOWSHIP HALL   
 Sunday, 9/14 9:00a Adult Bible Study/First Communion Class 
  10:15a Worship   
  12:30p Nepali Worship 
 Monday 9/15 6:30p Council 
  7:00p Boy Scouts 
 Tuesday, 9/16 11:30a FH-Preschool Soccer Shots 
 Wednesday, 9/17 7:00p YR-Narcotics Anonymous 
 Thursday, 9/18 5:00p Outside-Soccer Shots 
  5:00p FH-Cub Scouts 

 Friday, 9/19 ------ GSLC office closed 
 Saturday, 9/20 ------ 
 Sunday, 9/21 9:15a Adult Bible Study/First Communion Class 
  10:15a Worship  
  12:30p Nepali Worship 
       

 

LAST WEEK (08/31/2025) AT GOOD SHEPHERD: $ 4,318.00 OFFERING  (NEEDED WEEKLY: $5,385.00) 
  ATTENDANCE: 72 

 
Good Shepherd Announcements 

If you are in need of any pastoral care, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to Pastor Barry at 724-996-2160 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Thursday 8:30am-12:30pm 

 
We’ve been cleaning up around the building and have lots of items up for grabs. If you are 

interested in any of the following please see Ray Vogel. 
Items up for grabs: 

• Metal file cabinets (1- 2 Drawer, 1-4 Drawer) 
• Plastic folding chairs 
• Large Grey Office Chair 

 

 
 

Hello and welcome to Good Shepherd!  We’re glad you’re here!   
May you experience the love of Christ and feel His presence during worship today. 

 
Our Mission: Is to know and praise Christ, to grow in Christ and to share Christ with others.  
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The Chosen Bible study is returning this 
fall! Details are still being decided, any 

questions, see Ray Vogel.  
 

Join us for another bonfire on Saturday, September 20 at 
5PM.  Meet us at the fire pit behind the church for hot 
dogs, mountain pies and s'mores.  Bring a camp chair 

and pray it doesn't rain!  
 
 

Something new is starting, Today, September 14th, we 
are introducing Children’s Church! Children of Sunday 
School Age will attend church until the Children’s 
message. Then they will go to a classroom for their 
Sunday School lesson. Kids can be picked up after the 
service is over. *This will replace the 9:15am 
Sunday School for the children* 

 
Adult Bible study will resume Today, Sunday, September 14th at 
9:15am with Pastor Adam in Pastor’s Office. The study will be 

Nurturing Your Faith: Patient Urgency 

                Preschool Annoucements 
 

Mark your calendar for the Preschool’s Fall Festival! Friday September 
26th starting at 5:30pm 

 
Teachers have made wish lists and could use your help! If you would like to 
help by donating money or buying something off their list, reach out to Laura 

Thurston. 
 

Pepperoni Rolls sale is starting!! Sign up sheet and payment envelopes are 
in the narthex! Orders are due by October 8th! Delivery will be October 16th.  

 
 

 
We are in need of Preschool Pals! This tradition started years ago 
to connect the congregation and the preschool. If you are interested 
in being a preschool pal, please fill out a form and submit the 
payment in the envelope. You will then get information about the 
child you were given. The payment is to help purchase Christmas 
and Easter gifts for the kids. 

 

LWML Annoucements 
 

Mark your calendars for Sunday September 28th at 11:30am for our Oktoberfest 
Luncheon.  

 

 


